
APCM & Revision of the Electoral Roll  

The APCM is approaching quickly! This year it will be held on the 
30th April 2023 at St Mary’s Church. Reports from all groups are 
welcome, we love to hear what you have been doing over the 
course of the year. If you would like to submit a report to the APCM 
then please email these to Kate by the 9th April 2023 
(calnepccsec@mardenvale.org.uk) 

 

In advance of this, we need to update our Church Electoral Roll.  
Being on the Church Electoral Roll allows you to attend and vote 
at the APCM and to stand for election to the PCC and to Deanery, 
Diocesan and General Synods.  If you are already on the roll, you 
do not need to do anything as your name will remain on it. If you 
have been worshipping with us and you are not sure if you are on 
the roll, or if you have recently changed address, or have any 
questions about the rules for inclusion, please contact Liz Roberts 
(e.are@btopenworld.com) or ask a church warden for an application 
form (these are available in all three churches and from Church 
House).   

Please note on the back of the form there is a consent section 
with space for your telephone number; this is not part of the 
statutory form but please fill it in as it allows the ministry team to 
use your contact information for pastoral communications. 

Revision of the roll begins on 12th March and ends on 2nd April 
2023; forms need to be returned by this date if you want to vote 
at this year’s annual meeting. 
Thank you! 

Liz Roberts 

 

 

 

 

 


